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Investing in our schools 
As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild essential services, the 2023-24 Budget is delivering a 
record $8.8 billion for new and upgraded schools. This targeted investment in growing communities will 
ensure working families get access to a world class public education. 

Project overview 
Planning is underway for an upgrade to Bomaderry High School. The upgrade will include fit-for-purpose 
classrooms and core facilities. 

The project will deliver a new building with administration facilities and Technological and Applied 
Studies (TAS) classrooms, refurbished classrooms, refurbished staff rooms, upgraded toilets, 
accessibility improvements and pedestrian safety improvements.  

Progress update 
The business case for the Bomaderry High School upgrade has been approved by the NSW Government 
giving the project approval to proceed. 

We have now completed the schematic design for the main upgrade works and look forward to sharing 
this with the community at an upcoming community information session. See overleaf for details. 

Some minor refurbishment works have already started and we recently completed the refurbishment of 
staff and student toilets in Building D.  

Next steps  
We expect to release the construction contract tender to appoint a builder for the main upgrade work in 
mid-2024 and appoint a builder in late 2024. Once a builder is appointed, they will work on a timeline for 
construction. 
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Community information session  
Join us for a drop-in style information session to learn more about the plans for the Bomaderry High 
School upgrade. Members of the project team will be available to answer questions and hear your 
feedback. 

Date: Tuesday 27 February 2024 

Time: 3.30-7 pm 

Location:  Bomaderry High School, 127 Cambewarra Rd, Bomaderry NSW 2541 

The information provided at the session will also be uploaded to the project webpage.  

If you are unable to attend the information session, you are welcome to submit feedback by emailing 
SINSW or contacting SINSW to request a call back from the project team. 

Stay informed 
You can access the SINSW project webpage to stay up to date with project progress at 
edu.nsw.link/BomaderryHS   

 
You can also email or call us using the details at the bottom of this page.  
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